
 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy 2020!  We are back in 

the swing of things here at 

The International School of 

Warsaw!  We have been busy 

getting used to routines and 

learning.  We are so excited 

to have Mrs. Aldona back in 

our classroom! 

 
In English Language, we are 

continuing to practice past 

foundational skills as well as 

learning new skills.  This 

month we focused on long 

vowels.  Students were also 

introduced to our novel 

“Gulliver’s Travels”. We will be 

doing short oral presentations 

about the novel to try to 

remember details clearer.  

We will continue to read short 

stories and build vocabulary. 
 

In Mathematics, we worked 

in our books with addition, 

subtraction, multiplication 

and division.  Since this is a 

lot of review, they have been 

flying through the unit.  Our 

next math unit will be on 

measurement and working with 

those skills.  There will be a unit 

2 test coming up soon after 

break.   

 

In Social Studies, we have been 

learning about the migration 

trails of the First Nations people.  

We also learned about the 

means and methods of how 

they caught their food.  We will 

continue to learn about thei 

regions that they lives and 

moved to. 

 

 

In Science, we studied the 

planets in our Solar System.  We 

did a s hort project where 

students created their own 

planet, and had to name it and 

write one small fact.  We also 

learned the importance of 

washing hands and preventing 

the spreading of germs. We also 

talked about the importance of 
Recycling and how it makes a 

difference in the world we live 

in. 

 
In Art, we created Andy Warhol 

prints.  We traced and cut out 

hands and placed our 

handprints to create a color 

pop!  Students loved this 

activity!  We also created a 

“falling snow” snowman where 

the method was to focus on 

angles.  They enjoyed this art as 

well.   

Happy January!  
   

Miss Sara 

Grade 3 Newsletter – January in Review 

 

Grade 3 Rocks! 

 IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

2/8-23- Winter Break 

 

2/26-27: Insect Project  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


